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Overview 

This bill would transfer oversight of cervid farms from the Board of Animal Health (BAH) 

to the Department of Natural Resources (DNR) effective August 1, 2019.  This transfer 

would follow a standard statutory process whereby existing farmed cervid statutes and 

rules would remain in effect and the corresponding BAH personnel would transfer to 

DNR.  The bill requires the Revisor of Statutes to modify Minnesota Statutes and 

Minnesota Rules accordingly. 
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